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PRESS RELEASE  
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Date:   11/22/2022 
Contact:  Marcie Jo Cudziol  
 

 

Trinity County Health Advisory 

 

TRINITY COUNTY – Trinity County Public Health Branch and SNAP Nurse will be holding 
our combined flu and COVID-19 Mass Vaccination Clinic at the Veterans Memorial Hall in 
Weaverville on December 7, 2022 from 10:00am – 4:00pm. 
 
It is likely that both seasonal influenza (flu) and COVID-19 viruses will circulate this winter. 
CDPH recommends that all persons 6 months of age and older get vaccinated against the flu. For 
more information and resources, visit CDPH's flu webpage:  
https://www.cdph.ca.gov/Programs/CID/DCDC/pages/immunization/influenza.aspx 
 
CDC recommends high-dose quadrivalent flu vaccine for those 65 years of age and over. High-
dose flu vaccine is not available through our Mass Vaccination Clinic, but can be obtained 
through CVS in Weaverville and pharmacies in Redding and Humboldt or contact your medical 
provider. 
 
COVID-19 Vaccine will be available for all persons 6 months of age and older. 
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